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Dear Parents:

Re: Extension of Online Learning

Greetings from RAIS! As we are observing the situation, the number of COV]D-19 cases is still high
and therefore, it is necessary to continue in doing online classes. We would like to ensure you
that we are doing everything possible to give the best f9r our students through online classes.

Since the COVTD-19 cases are escalating, the government authorities continue extending the
starting date of schools. When we have positive confirmation from the authorities, we will inform
you when we are finally sure about the day we can get together. Therefore, please note that we
will extend online teaching till it is safe for us to bring our students back to the classroom settings.

Please note that 4th of May 2O2L is a national holiday. Thdrefore, we witt not have any online
teaching on this day.

We would like everyone to be safe. Please encourage your children to fotlow the health and
safety regulations always. Do not forget the face masks and the hand sanitizers.

We wish you good health and happiness.

With kind regards,

€,w'L./r,^,*t
Peter Muriasinghg [ ,/L-
Principal - /
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